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 Parent Information Sheet –  Thursday 26th April 2018   

Attendance 

Our whole school target for the year is 95.7% attendance.  Congratulations to class 6 who 

achieved 100% attendance last week.  

Parking 

The parking situation on Maes Y Garn Road at the beginning and end of the school day is a real 

concern.  The only way to resolve the issue is by working closely together to ensure the safety of 

all our children.  Please do not park vehicles on the pavement as this restricts access for parents 

with pushchairs and often results in children having to step out into the road. The police are 

aware of the situation and will be monitoring parking along Maes Y Garn Road. Thank you for your 

support with this issue.  

 

Dinner Money 

It has been decided by Caerphilly Council that the cost of school meals will increase to £2.00 

from 1st April 2018.  Please note that the weekly cost of school dinners will now be £10.00.  

Please could all money be sent into school in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s name 

and class on a Monday morning. 
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Midday Supervisors 

We currently have positions available for relief midday supervisors.  This is an important and 

rewarding role which involves working with pupils during their lunch break.  If you would be 

interested in a position as a relief midday supervisor please contact Mrs Mulhall in the school 

office.  

 

National Tests 

A reminder that the National Test window for pupils from Y2 – Y6 runs from Wednesday 2nd to 

Wednesday 9th May.  For further information on the National Tests please contact your child’s 

class teacher.  

 

Parent Panel 

The first meeting of the Rhiw Syr Dafydd Parent Panel took place on Tuesday.  It was an excellent 

meeting with many important issues discussed.  The next meeting of the Parent Panel will take 

place in June.  The members of the panel are: 

 

� Mrs Jessica Howells (Nursery) 

� Mrs Rachel Smith (Reception)  

� Miss Hannah Juhlke (Year 1)  

� Mrs Emma Edwards (Year 3)  

� Miss Terri Short (Year 3) 

� Mrs Ros Morgans (Year 4) 

� Mrs Sara Gingell (Year 5) 

 

The aim of the Parent Panel is to assist in developing links in terms of communication between 

parents and the school leadership team.  It is not to replace the parent representatives on the 

governing body.  Minutes of Parent Panel meetings will be published on the school website.  

 

 

 


